
 
 

EDC REGULAR MEETING 
 

TUESDAY, OCTOBER 20, 2020 – 5:30 P.M. 

 

VIA ZOOM 

 

MINUTES 

 

 
Meeting did not occur due to last minute cancellation at 4:45pm due to an anticipated lack of a quorum. J. 

Hodge did start the Zoom meeting at 5:00pm as the cancellation notice was not published or posted on the 

website. No Commission Members and no public signed on. J. Hodge ended the Zoom meeting at 

5:15pm.  

 

 

 

 

Juliet Hodge 

Planning, Development and Zoning Official 

 


